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January 22, 2024 
 
To: Huu-ay-aht Citizens 
 
RE: Office remaining open on Monday, January 22, 2024.   
 

Previously in history, when a Huu-ay-aht Elder passes Huu-ay-aht First Nations Government 
Offices would close. During this time, due to the many closures our offices experienced last 
week due to weather conditions, we have decided to remain open.  

Huu-ay-aht First Nations wishes to clarify this decision. We want to ensure there is no 
misunderstanding or disrespect toward the family. The decision was made to address last week's 
loss of time due to weather and to ensure we can assist Citizens.  

Even though we remain open today, we will close both offices on the day of the funeral for the 
Huu-ay-aht Elder and Rachel Young. At this time, we do not have these dates, but we will notify 
citizens by social media (i.e., Facebook and Instagram). 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Karen Haugen 
Executive Director 
Huu-ay-aht First Nations 
 
 
 


